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Jamie’s Farm Residential 
Some of the pupils had the chance to experience 
Jamie’s Farm at the beginning of June. As you can 
see from the photos, they had a truly unforgettable 
experience. It has been heartwarming to hear how 
they have reflected on their experiences. Here are 
some reflections: 

“It was so calm and peaceful” 
“It was fun. I loved the dogs” 
“We got to ride in the Land Rover, that was so good” 
“The daily walks”

We are so glad that they got the chance to have 
these wonderful experiences. 

Bridge Sports Day 

What a fantastic sports day we had this year. 
Some wonderful achievements and teamwork 
was witnessed as well as everyone having a lot 

of fun. Sports Day is always a fantastic 
opportunity to see the School at its best. During 

the afternoon session we had some notable 
performances:

Archery - Brooke with 24 points from 9 arrows
Cricket ball throw -  A with a distance of 39.8m
600m run - Alfie P with 2m 17 s - a new school 

record
60m run - Jake H with 6.87 s

Well done to everyone that took part!
 

We are all geared up for summer at the Bridge.  Staff and pupils all deserve a well 
earned break.  Pupils especially have been pushing themselves out of their 

comfort zones in sports day, at Jamie’s Farm residential and engaging in 
challenge in and out of the classroom.  We look forward to the summer holidays, 

and to seeing you all again in September.  Keep safe.



Important dates for your diary: 
TE Days Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Term commences Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Half Term Monday 28th October - Friday 1st November 2024

Last day of Autumn term Friday 2oth December 2024   

    

https://icons8.com/illustrations

Ex-Site-ting updates 

It was an exciting day when a 
cement mixer arrived  to create 
stands for the basketball hoops. 

We're looking forward to 
playing with full-sized hoops!

Congratulations 

We would like to 
congratulate all the 

pupils for their 
achievements this 

year. There has been 
so much to 

celebrate, and we 
are incredibly proud 

of all of you!

Our pupils actively engaged in an online 
author visit during their activity sessions. 
They enthusiastically tackled various 
activities and challenges related to the 
book. 

Virtual Author 

We want to wish our Year 11 pupils  at The Bridge 
all the best as they leave us. It has been a 
pleasure to watch you grow and develop into the 
outstanding young people you are today. We are 
excited to hear about your future endeavors. 
Keep in touch!

Year 11 Leavers 

Try making a calm 
box out of an old 
shoe box. Then 

filling it with 
things that help 

you  feel calmer in 
times of stress.

Rounders Enrichment

Silk Paper Making Workshop 

The sun shone for the annual 
rounders enrichment game. The staff 

and pupils had a fantastic time and 
we all enjoyed delicious burgers after 

the game. 

Some pupils were lucky to enough to take 
part in a paper making workshop at The 

Fold. They were fantastic ambassadors for 
The Bridge and produced some amazing 

pieces of art. 
Warriors Sports Day  

Top tip of the Term 

What an action packed day was had 
by some of the pupils from Dragons. 
They had the chance to experience 

lots of different sports, including 
boccia. What a fantastic 

opportunity!

Warm welcome 
James will start 
teaching some PE  
and RSE in 
September. He is 
excited to join the 
team. 


